
    Court Administrator Steve Tuttle Receives NACE Award 

Reno Municipal Court Administrator 
was recognized by the Nevada Association 
of Court Executives this month.  During his 
tenure as president of this professional 
group from 2013-2015, he led a significant 
recruitment effort, as well as reworking 
the groups bylaws.  He received a space 
pen and a beautiful engraved glass award 
in recognition of his passion and time 
devoted to the improvement of court 
services statewide. 


